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ITEM 8 – QUESTION TIME 

 

Question 1 from Councillor Margaret Kennedy  

In December 2019 a motion put forward by the Liberal Democrat Group secured, 

following amendments, unanimous support. This was in relation to the provision of CPR 

training for out of hospital management of Cardiac Arrest including the use of Public 

Access Defibrillators in all our Secondary Schools.  

  

Whilst the impact of COVID is respected it is not clear as to how well this agreed activity 

has been embedded.  

  

Can Council be advised of the following: 

 

• Is the activity formally integrated into the curriculum? 

• Are there any secondary schools where it has been introduced?  

• If minimal or no progress has been made what is the proposed date for this to be 

fully introduced?  

 

Question 2 from Councillor Brian Goodall  

 

What action has been taken by the Housing Service since the full Council meeting on 

16/03/23 to address the backlog on Housing Functional Needs Assessments (HFNA)?  

  

What is now the longest time someone has been waiting for their HFNA in Fife? 

  

What percentage of people waiting for a HFNA in Fife have now been waiting from 

longer than the four week maximum waiting time set out in the Council’s Housing 

Allocations Policy? 

 

 


